Puckett & Faraj, P.C.
Attn: LtCol Neal Puckett

RE:  Marine Corps Children’s Book to Benefit the Semper Fi Fund

Dear Sir,

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me today regarding the children’s book project. 
A little background about me – I am an active-duty Marine captain (judge advocate) stationed at the Pentagon.  I am the author of the children's book, "A Salute to Our Heroes: The U.S. Marines." This book was published in April 2010 and has become pretty popular among Marine Corps families.  Through my sales of this book, I have been able to donate money to the Semper Fi Fund – a charity with whom I know you are familiar.  

I am currently in the process of publishing my second Marine Corps-themed children's book ("A Marine's Tail: Chesty Goes to Boot Camp").  The manuscript for the book is attached, along with a sample of some of the illustrations.  I expect the book to be completed by November 2011 (hopefully, in time for the Marine Corps birthday).  One of my goals with this second book is to increase donations to the Semper Fi Fund.  In order to do this, I am seeking sponsors to donate funds toward the production of the book.  I plan to include all of our sponsors’ logo in the book along with our most sincere thank you.
I have no interest in making money on this project - 100% of the all proceeds from the sales of this book will go directly to the Semper Fi Fund.  
Considering production, advertising, packaging, shipping, storage, and ultimate delivery, each book would cost approximately $5.00.  The retail price of the book will be $19.95 and the wholesale price is $11.97.  So at a minimum, for every $1 that is donated toward the production of the book, more than $2 will go to benefit our Marines and their families via the Semper Fi Fund.  I have contracted to publish 5,000 copies.  With the help of some generous partners, we can make a big impact in the lives of Marine families.
We have a couple of other sponsors on board already, but we are still about $5,000 short of our overall goal.  If you would like to contribute to this project, any amount of support is greatly appreciated.    At the risk of sounding presumptuous, any donation should not be made out to me, but to my publisher “Mascot Books.”  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
Thanks and Semper Fi,

//BWB//
Brandon W. Barnett

Captain, U.S. Marine Corps

10077 Chestnut Wood Lane

Burke, VA 22015

(806) 239-9272

marinekidsbook@gmail.com 
Sent in my personal capacity

